
 

 

 

Planned Flaring - 12 April 

We are now just 2 days away from beginning the stand down of operations 

to deliver our plant upgrade. 

To do this, we will need to use our elevated flare. But to minimise 
community disruption we are working to ensure this is for a limited period 
during this day only.  

The use of our flare is planned, is part of its design, and is completely safe. 

The stand down will enable a programme of upgrade work to be carried out 
to help reduce the frequency of flaring by improving reliability. 

 


